
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI-110064 

 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2020-21/06                                10.04.2020 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from the New Era family. We hope that you are healthy and are following all Government 

advisories to stay safe and to keep others safe in these extraordinarily trying and testing times. 

It goes without saying that we completely appreciate the challenges and the difficulties that are being 

faced by you in times of the unprecedented lockout. 

Having said that, please also appreciate that the School has not increased fee at all in the past five years. 

Given the rise in salaries, both to the faculty and non teaching staff and in other expenses which are 

required to be made to give your ward quality education, all the resources at the disposal of the School 

stand depleted and almost exhausted. 

In the attending circumstances, the School was left with no choice but to increase the fee as we had to pay 

the salaries of the teachers and the support staff such as Class IV, drivers and helpers etc. 

In order to mitigate the hardships being faced by you, and as requested, you may pay the fee on a monthly 

basis. This step will undoubtedly bring relief to your financial situation. 

You are therefore requested to message/Whatsapp the Name, Class, Section and the Admission no. of 

your ward to any of the following mobile numbers:   

- 9810105661 

- 9716775959 

- 8826920211 

Post your message, a monthly bill will be generated and uploaded. You are requested to pay the same 

online. 

Warm Regards and praying for yours and your family’s safety and well being, 

 

PRINCIPAL 


